




Dear Parent/Guardian of PreK Student
According to N.J.A.C. 8:57-4 Immunization of Pupils in School,
students in preschool must provide the district with proof of
vaccinations in order to attend school. Students are also required
to have a physical on file.
Documentation must be received by December 20, 2024. Failure to
provide proof of the flu vaccination will result in your child being
excluded from our program and he/she will not be permitted to
return to class in January. If excluded, your child's spot may be given up to another student who
has been waiting to register.
If you have not already handed in documentation please email your child's vaccination record(s)
directly to Ms. Lexi Johnson at ajohnson@marsd.org. Please reach out to her at 732-705-4056 with
any questions.

https://out.smore.com/e/8rwq6/Z9y7d8?__$u__


Please note that MARSD Parent Teacher Conferences will be scheduled through
the Genesis Parent Portal.

Parents must login to the portal and click the "Conferences" tab along the top.
Once you click on the "Conferences" tab, you will click on the link to the right of the calendar
icon.
After you click on the link, you will be able to select a conference slot.
Please note that you may only select one conference slot per teacher.
To confirm your conference date and time, click the "Reserve" button.
To view your scheduled conferences, click back on the "Conferences" tab.

Please click here to access a short video explaining how to schedule a parent-teacher conference
in the Genesis Parent Portal.
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7bYuhMvxSPs&feature=emb_title
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